

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

June 12, 2012

Sara I. Mahmud 2340 S. 31st St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Mahmud:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "A" Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer's license for the premises located at 3727 W. Galena St. ("Sara Foods") not be renewed based on neighborhood and aldermanic objections.

On June 1, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "A" Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer's license in which the Committee recommended that your license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 12, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Class "A" Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer's license based on neighborhood and aldermanic objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,







Jim Owczarski

www.city.milwaukee.gov

June 12, 2012

Edward A. Pate 4768 W. Deer Run, #206 Brown Deer, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Pate:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 5319-23 W. Center St. ("Mass Sports Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 12, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a Class "B" Tavern license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES A OWCZARSKI Oitv Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division

CCF 120141





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

www.city.milwaukee.gov

June 12, 2012

Joyce K. Thaggard, Agt. Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc. P.O. Box 1017 Charlotte, NC 28201 Attys. Michael A. Snider and Michael Murray Kasdorf, Lewis & Swietlik SC One Park Plaza 11270 W. Park Pl., Ste. 500 Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Ms. Thaggard, Atty. Snider, and Atty. Murray:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Food Dealer Retail license for the premises located at 5428 W. North Ave. ("Family Dollar Store #5963") be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based on neighborhood and aldermanic office testimony.

On June 1, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Food Dealer Retail license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 12, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Food Dealer Retail license with a thirty (30) day suspension based on neighborhood and aldermanic office testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee (if the license is more than \$100) or \$25 administrative fee (if the license is less than \$100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully.







www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Öwczarski City Clerk

June 12, 2012

Sunday Uwubiti 6114 W. Capitol Dr., #203 Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Uwubiti:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's license for the premises located at 6114 W. Capitol Dr., #203, ("Trust-EE Auto Sales") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 12, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

to Clark

ce: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCF 120141





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

www.city.milwaukee.gov

June 12, 2012

Parmjeet K. Rathor 5922 N. 76th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Rathor:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Food Dealer Retail license for the premises located at 5922 N. 76th St. ("M Mini Mart") be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based on neighborhood objections.

On June 1, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Food Dealer Retail license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 12, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Food Dealer Retail license with a thirty (30) day suspension based on neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee (if the license is more than \$100) or \$25 administrative fee (if the license is less than \$100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully

JAMES R. OWCZA





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

www.city.milwaukee.gov

June 12, 2012

Latoya M. Robinson, Agt. G-Mafia Enterprises, Inc. 1315 S. Teal Estates Circle Fresno, TX 77545

Dear Ms. Robinson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Food Dealer Restaurant license for the premises located at 5908 N. 76th St. ("The Jump Off") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, June 12, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a Food Dealer Restaurant license based on neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee (if the license is more than \$100) or \$25 administrative fee (if the license is less than \$100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully

MES R. OWCZARS

Øity Clerk

cc: 296

2966 N. 25th St., Milwaukee, WI 53206 City Clerk's Office – License Division

CCF 120141





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

www.city.milwaukee.gov

June 12, 2012

Scott Krahn, Agt. Six Star Holdings, LLC N52 W 21488 Taylor Woods Dr. Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Atty. Michael S. Maistelman Maistelman & Associates, LLC 5027 W. North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208 Atty. Jeff Scott Olson The Jeff Scott Olson Law Firm SC 131 W. Wilson St., Ste. 1200 Madison, WI 53703

Dear Mr. Krahn, Atty. Maistelman, and Atty. Olson:

This is to notify you that on Friday, June 1, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment licenses for the premises located at 730 N. Old World Third St. ("Silk") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on Department of City Development and neighborhood objections of negative secondary effects.

On Tuesday, June 12, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding the applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment licenses based on Department of City Development and neighborhood objections of negative secondary effects.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 120141

